Dear friends, 

Summer is finally here, and I hope you're enjoying the warm weather as much as I am! I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your continued support of our flooring store. Your loyalty means the world to us, and we truly appreciate your business.
This month we’re thrilled to be celebrating Canada Day, and I wanted to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a happy and safe holiday. We hope you get to enjoy some quality time with your loved ones, and maybe even catch some fireworks!

I also wanted to remind you that this month's newsletter includes a special insert with an opportunity to help support our troops and their families with your purchase.  Operation Family Fund is a great organization that we love to support.
[Alternate paragraph if you don’t use the insert] This month, we're excited to offer some incredible deals on our most popular flooring options, so whether you're renovating your home or just looking for a fresh new look, we've got you covered. And don't forget, when you shop with us, you can always expect world-class service from our friendly and knowledgeable staff.

Thank you again for choosing us as your go-to flooring experts. We look forward to serving you for years to come.
Your friend,

